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BURLEIGH COUNTY FLEEING INCIDENT 
 
NARRATIVE: On Thursday, October 2 at 11:42 PM, a North Dakota Highway Patrol trooper 
conducted a traffic stop on a Hyundai Sonata for a traffic violation near State Street and 
Interstate Avenue in Bismarck. During the stop, the driver fled the scene in the vehicle. The 
trooper did not pursue. The suspect vehicle subsequently crashed at the curve of Boulevard 
Avenue and State Street. The driver fled on foot, and a search of the area was unsuccessful for 
the driver. A search of the vehicle revealed a stolen handgun and drug paraphernalia. The 
driver was identified as Whitney Bagola, 31, Rapid City, SD. 

The incident remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact information: Lt. Jenna Clawson Huibregtse, ndhpsafetyedu@nd.gov, 701-328-2447   
 
Notice: Updates to media releases will be posted on the NDHP website: 

https://www.nd.gov/ndhp/ndhp-news            
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